
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 7th November 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

Hula and Circus skills fun with SEND R US 

 

 Join SEND R US for their free Hula and Circus skills fun on Saturday 12th November 

3pm-4.30pm at Brookvale Community Centre – message the team on Facebook to 

book your place! 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://m.facebook.com/SEND-R-US-CIC-101636242528503/?tsid=0.6124634132132516&source=result
https://m.facebook.com/SEND-R-US-CIC-101636242528503/?tsid=0.6124634132132516&source=result
https://m.facebook.com/101636242528503/photos/a.101677612524366/178863844805742/?type=3&source=57&refid=52&__tn__=EH-R


 
 

 
 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum – Information 

and Support surgery: Saturday 19
th

 November 

 

 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum are holding an information and support surgery 

on Saturday 19th November 12pm-3pm at MoonMeadow Scout Hut Farnworth Street 

Widnes. Just pop along or you can contact the team for more information through the 

website, Facebook or email admin@haltonsendpcf.orgf.uk  

https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?tsid=0.6540843307813613&source=result
mailto:admin@haltonsendpcf.orgf.uk


 
 

 
 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum – upcoming 

Zoom meetings with professionals 

  

 

 

 Occupational Therapy services overview with Hayley Burkes from Woodview 

– Thursday 10th November 2022 7:30pm 

  Introduction to autism and anxiety with Emma Eager                                        

– Wednesday 16th November 2022 7:30pm 

 Early Years Talk Halton with Tracey Lynch                                                       

– Thursday 24th November 2022 7:30pm 

 Preparing for Adulthood overview with Paula Edwards and Tracey Wynne       

– Wednesday 30th November 2022 7:30pm 

 

Down Syndrome Cheshire – new dance class  

  

Great news! Down Syndrome Cheshire are starting a new dance class every 

Wednesday during term time  5.30pm-6.30pm from 4th January. These will be held at 

the Pyramid Arts Centre Warrington for children aged 5+. 

Contact the family support worker Rebecca at rebecca@dscheshire.org.uk or find 

out more on their Facebook page. 

The team at Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum have 

organised several Zoom meetings throughout 

November. These are an informative and informal way 

to ask questions and seek support from the 

professionals. 

If you are not a member of the forum you can contact 

the Fourm by emailing 

admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or visit their 

Facebook page or website: 

haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to access the Zoom 

information. 

mailto:rebecca@dscheshire.org.uk
https://m.facebook.com/DSCheshire/?paipv=0&eav=AfY3e8phN0rYdlG15zSITLJHomtYnTKouZPt4v6GmZqrPHe-lAXAvZr5A37ssf9xZh8
https://dscheshire.org.uk/
https://m.facebook.com/DSCheshire/?tsid=0.04136874397398027&source=result
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

New Coding Clubs for 10-16 year olds with  

Mako Create 

 

Mako Create are delighted to announce their latest project – Mako Coding Clubs! 

Mako Coding Clubs are a fun and supportive place for young people aged 10-16 

from Halton to get together to enjoy learning coding skills, completing challenges and 

meeting new people. They will have sessions running monthly in both Widnes and 

Runcorn and have developed the project in partnership with STFC Sci-Tech 

Daresbury and Halton Libraries with funding from Halton Borough Council. 

 

The first sessions start this month and they will be delivering FREE Coding Video 

Games workshops 

 Thursday 24th November 4.30pm-6.30pm at Grangeway Community Centre 

Runcorn – click here to book your place. 

Check out the Mako Create website for full details and information on future 

sessions. 

 

https://www.sci-techdaresbury.com/
https://www.sci-techdaresbury.com/
https://library.haltonbc.info/
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/Home.aspx#gsc.tab=0
https://www.makocreate.co.uk/project/mako-coding-club-2022-2023/?mc_cid=ec90d97074&mc_eid=5827377f6d
https://www.makocreate.co.uk/project/mako-coding-club-2022-2023/?mc_cid=ec90d97074&mc_eid=5827377f6d
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-coding-video-games-runcorn-registration-457070549317
https://www.makocreate.co.uk/project/mako-coding-club-2022-2023/?mc_cid=ec90d97074&mc_eid=5827377f6d
https://www.makocreate.co.uk/project/mako-coding-club-2022-2023/?mc_cid=ec90d97074&mc_eid=5827377f6d


 
 

 
 

Everton in the Community – Christmas holiday 

activities 

 

Everton in the Community will be holding Christmas Holiday activities over the 

festive period at Ashley School Widnes. Activities will include multi-sports, Wii 

games, smoothie making, arts and crafts, Sphero Robot, Lego therapy and VCTR 

glasses and are all followed by a nutritious meal. Available dates are listed above – 

email janelunt76@outlook.com to book your place 

mailto:janelunt76@outlook.com
mailto:janelunt76@outlook.com


 
 

 
 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

